MASILONYANA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR MEDICAL SURVEILLANCE

In accordance with the provisions of the Health and Safety Act (Act no 85
of 1993) all Employees that are exposed to hazardous chemicals must
undergo medical surveillance.

Proposals are invited from suitable qualified Health Practitioners with
experience in Occupational Health and Safety for rendering of Medical
surveillance on behalf of Masilonyana Local Municipality.

Interested Health Practitioners must submit their proposal to render these
services for 250 Employees.

Applications should be submitted by no later than 12h00 on the 5%
November 2019 by submitting same at the Municipality tender box held
at the Theunissen offices 47 Corner Le Roux and Theron Street.

Only applications for qualified Health and Safety Practitioners will be
considered for appointment.

All enquiries can be directed to V. Rajuili (Director Corporate Services)
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